
 

Construction Update 

 November 28, 2016 
 

 

Special Paving Update:  

 

Due to wet weather, paving between 200 West and 500 West has been postponed. We 

will provide an update as soon as paving activities are rescheduled. We apologize for 

any inconvenience. All paving activities are subject to change due to weather, material, 

equipment, or utility delays. The project remains on schedule to complete all major 

activities by the end of the year.  

 

For questions regarding your property or project activities, please contact the project 

hotline at 888-556-0232 or email us at 400north@utah.gov.  
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